
Chairman’s Announcements 

 

 

Subject: Community Campus Update – Calne Leisure Centre 

 
At the end of last year (December 12) Cabinet approved the final delivery phase for 
its community campus programme, which included Calne Leisure Centre.   
This investment is the final element of Calne Community Campus which has seen 
investment in Beversbrook and the central library to create a new community hub. 
The investment will improve the infrastructure of the building and the facilities to 
enhance the customer experience.  
 
Since the transfer of the centre from Calne Leisure Limited, Wiltshire Council has 
invested in the following improvements: 
 
• Sports Hall Lighting - £12,000 
• Dance Studio Air Conditioning - £8,000 
• Swimming pool lighting - £8,000 
• General Lighting - £29,000 
• New Biomass Boiler - £150,000 
 
A revised condition survey on the centre will be undertaken shortly to inform what 
needs to be done and to help define the scope of works.  Design plans will then be 
drafted and work on the refurbishment is planned to start this year.    
Regular progress updates will be provided to the Area Board.     


